
 

 

25/05/22 

 

Exciting student experience updates  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of some exciting developments that 

have been taking place this year and that we have planned for the final half term.  

 

We are delighted to inform you that the students have been experiencing music lessons with 

a specialist Music teacher Kevin since October last year. These take place once a week on a 

Monday and the students are taught to play a range of instruments and experience music in 

a variety of ways.  

 

Every Friday the students receive PE lessons taught by a specialist PE teacher Callum, he 

delivers high quality sporting experiences and the students really enjoy the delivery of his 

lessons, this half term we have been focusing on cricket and the following half term will be 

athletics.  

 

The student body have voted for their school council members and the school council have 

convened on two occasions to discuss improvements they would like to make to the school. 

In the future we will have a new school council elected by October half term and the 

council will meet once a half term. We will shortly be posting more information on the school 

website.  

 

After half term we have arranged for the Luton Sixth Form College to perform a 45-minute 

cold play set to the students. We can’t wait to provide live music experiences for the 

students.  

 

We will also have a mobile farm attend the school where the students will learn about how to 

care for the animals and have opportunities to interact and feed the animals.  

 

The fire brigade has kindly agreed to attend the school to talk to the students about the 

responsibility of being a firefighter and allow the students to wear their gear and climb 

aboard the fire engine.   

 

Towards the end of July, we will be having an interschool Sports Day competition where all 

the Schools in the Trust will compete with each other and the students will have an 

opportunity to meet students from the other schools for the very first time in the Trust’s history. 

We will be releasing further information about this trip closer to the time.  

 

We are very excited about the remainder of the year and would like to take this opportunity 

thank all our parents and carers for your continued patience and support, this year couldn’t 

have been the success it has been without you being an important part of our journey. Thank 

you for all that you do.  

 

Yours faithfully  

A. Chaplin  
Andrew Chaplin  

Deputy Headteacher  


